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Greetings, BJHS colleagues! 
  
We hope this letter finds you relaxed and rejuvenated.  While there is still a few weeks of summer 
vacation left to savor, we wanted to reach out to you and let you know how excited we are that the 
2019-2020 school year is approaching!  There is a certain energy that comes when the start of school is 
near - an energy that brings with it the hope and excitement about the possibilities that lie ahead of us! 
BJHS has experienced some staff changes over the summer, and we wanted to share with you an 
overview of some new staff members as well as some changes in roles for current staff: 
 
Gabriel Schuft Assistant Principal  
Bart Czyz Grade 6 Special Education Teacher, Bailey 
Josh Levy Grade 6 Social Studies, Bailey 
Megan Cushing Grade 7 Math, GDI 
Marianne Matson Grade 7 ELA, GDI 
Alexis Gillis Grade 7 Science, Jewell 
Clairlynn Rountree Grades 7+8 Health, Jewell 
Kate Cloutier Grades 6-8 Special Education Teacher, Birch 
April Doane Grades 6-8 Special Education Teacher 
*Grade 6 Science Teacher is currently being filled. 
*Grade 8 Educational Technician Resource is currently being filled. 
*RTI B Educational Technician is currently being filled. 
 
Changes for current staff members: 
Becky Costa Grades 6-8 Physical Education, GDI 
Michelle Russo Grade 8 Math, Chebeague 
 



We also wanted to share details related to the first few days we will start back in August. Teachers who 
are new to Brunswick will have their orientation on August 27.  All teachers will participate in “start of 
the year” activities on August 28 and 29.  Our Open House will be on August 28 from 5:30-7pm.  A 
detailed schedule of our professional development activities will be sent over email on August 23. 
 
We are both looking forward to a great year at Brunswick Junior High.  Please enjoy the rest of your 
summer break, and we are excited to see you soon! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Mandy Lewis Gabe Schuft 


